Pen pals

Upper 2 were very excited to receive letters from their pen pals. The pupils wrote to some
former Gateways pupils (Old Gatewegians) in April and the received some lovely letters back.
The letters included information about the Old Gatewegians’ memories of their time at
Gateways. Standout stories include; when Mrs. Beard (the headmistress at the time) danced
and sang with pupils in an assembly; the house captain of Falcon house recounting their

lacrosse antics and someone else said that in an assembly the pupils sang so loud, part of the
ceiling almost collapsed!

Some of the OG’s also sent pictures of what Gateways used to look like. A fascinating insight
into the past.
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